
From: Peter Sawdon on behalf of Dev Control Enquiries
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Project ref. EN010133 - Cottam Solar Project; Adequacy of consultation request (Our ref. 23/00021/NCO)
Date: 17 January 2023 07:49:52

Dear Simon Raywood
 
Bolsover District Council was consulted by Cottam Solar Project Limited in June
2022 and consider that the consultation procedures were adequate in respect of
this Authority’s interest.
 
Bolsover District Council had no comments to make in respect of the proposal.
 
Kind regards,
 
Peter Sawdon
Principal Planner
Planning Department
Bolsover District Council
The Arc
High Street
Clowne
Derbyshire
S43 4JY
 
Tel: 
Website: www.bolsover.gov.uk

The contents of this e-mail represent my personal, professional, views, and do not
necessarily represent the views of the Local Planning Authority, unless this is
specifically stated in the e-mail.
 
Disclaimer

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and contain personal 
views that are not the views of Bolsover District Council.
It is intended solely for the addressee.  If this email was sent in error 
please notify the sender, delete the email and do not disclose, copy, 
distribute, or rely on it.  Under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents of this email may be 
disclosed.
This message and attached files have been virus scanned.  Attachments are 
opened at your own risk.
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